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Next Meeting 
 

O ur annual summer potluck picnic will be held on Sunday, August 14th, noon, 

rain or shine, in the Sunshine Hall (next to the South Duxbury Church). Please bring 

a hot dish, salad, or dessert to share. Beverages and dinnerware will be provided. 

Donõt forget your folding lawn chair and feel free to bring a friend and even a photo-

graph for conversation. 

      The picnic will be followed by a short business meeting. In place of the normal 

program, we will discuss Duxbury's semiquincentennial birthday, which is upcoming 

in 2013.  

U P C O M I N G  

E V E N T S  

 

Sunday, August 14, 

South Duxbury 
 

¶ Join us at the Sun-

shine Hall at noon 

for our annual pot-

luck picnic. Bring a 

dish to share with 

your neighbors, a 

lawn chair, and think 

summer weather! 
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C A N  Y O U  N A M E  

T H E  O N L Y  U . S .  

P R E S I D E N T  

B O R N  O N  T H E  

4 T H  O F  J U L Y ?  

 
Last Issueõs  

Mystery Photo:  

 Debbie Sweetser 

5th Annual Plant Sale - A Success 
 

W e had our fifth annual plant sale and were pleased with a profitable day. With all 

the rain we have been having the saturated ground provided a good start for all the new 

plants. We had less than 50 orders and were able to raise over $800. Bonnie Morse, 

Marge and Ed Gormel, as well as Kelly, Mary Ethel, and Donnie Welch made quick work 

of the deliveries. Maureen Harvey distributed signs and order forms and did a delivery 

run as well. Please consider supporting this fundraiser in the future. If you like to pick 

out your own plants you can buy a gift card to select your own plants at Claussenõs 

greenhouse and support the Historical Society at the same time. Many thanks to all  

that placed orders and keep the plant sale in mind for your purchases next year.  



  

P a g e  2  U n d e r  t h e  H u m p  

O p e n  H o u s e  

 

 

 

T he Duxbury Historical Society's open house was held 

on June 11 and was a great success. Numerous people 

with past links to this town were pleasantly surprised 

with the information in our archives that were pertinent 

to their very questions. This made for an interesting day 

to both our archival committee and to the visiting public. 

    Along those same lines, the refreshment committee 

wishes to thank all those generous donators that again 

made this a festive adventure. We also sold calendars, 

cookbooks, and gained memberships. 

    For those with historical inquiries, we are always  

available by appointment. Remember, our town's past  

is the foundation to our future.  
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